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Dear student: 
 
It is a pleasure to welcome you to the Master’s Programme in Digital Humanities, to start in autumn 
2021.  
  
There are some things you need to do, before you start. 
 
 
Obtaining a student account and register 
Maybe you have already done this! You need a student account to be able to register for the 
Programme courses in Ladok, a national system for student records. Please find information about 
this at Lnu.se/en/student/new-student.  
 
 
MyMoodle –the digital learning platform–class room 
You will reach your pages on the learning platform when you login with your student account, using 
the same details you use for login at Lnu.se/Student. We use a digital learning platform called 
MyMoodle. It is very important that you are acquainted with the learning platform. This is where 
important announcements will be made, where you will have access to the schedule and it will be a 
tool that we use to communicate with you, so please keep an eye on it. If you have any questions 
about it, do not hesitate to ask.   
 
 
Program room 
Visit https://mymoodle.lnu.se/course/view.php?id=47454 and read the information carefully and be 
sure to follow all the instructions to ensure that your start runs as smoothly as possible.  
 
 
How to prepare for the studies and the first course 
To prepare for the semester this fall, please make sure to consult the learning platform for the 
course. A good start to help with brushing up IT skills is a set of tutorials available at 
http://shorturl.at/evFY8. You are also advised to read Schreibman, S., Siemens R. G., & Unsworth, J. 
(2016). A new companion to digital humanities. Oxford: Blackwell. The e-book is available through 
the university library to which you can log in using your student credentials.  
 

https://lnu.se/en/student/new-student/
https://lnu.se/en/student/
https://mymoodle.lnu.se/course/view.php?id=47454
http://shorturl.at/evFY8
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Welcome meeting, 30 August, 09-10 hrs Swedish Time  
Please save the date! We will have an information meeting on 30 August, 09-10 hrs, Swedish time.  
The meeting will provide you with information about the program, and be an opportunity for you to 
meet your teachers and ask any questions you might have. The meeting location will be https://lnu-
se.zoom.us/j/66675275328. The meeting will be recorded an uploaded to Program room in case you 
cannot attend.  
 
 
Tuition fees 
If you have questions about tuition fees, please visit Lnu.se/en/student/new-student/tuition-fees-
and-scholarships/  
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact Koraljka Golub , 
koraljka.golub@lnu.se (teacher) or Helena Rydén helena.ryden@lnu.se (administrator). 
 
We hope you enjoy studying with us! 
 
 
 
 
PS. 
Registration opens one week before the autumn semester starts and is open for two weeks. Students 
who are not participating actively during the first two weeks will be deregistered.  
  
If you are not planning to study at Linnaeus University this autumn, please make sure to decline your 
place via your account on universityadmissions.se or notify Helena Rydén (helena.ryden@lnu.se). We 
can then remove you from the list and offer your place to someone else on the long waiting list.  
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